Dear Year6.

It won't be long until you come and join us at the warriner School—we can't wait por you to come! Therepore, I would love to tell you about some of the things that I wished I'd have known before I joined Year 7.

One of the big differences of secondary is that the variety of subjects is much larger-and teachers too. You will learn about things like history, phil+ethics, design+technology and many more! You might be a bit overwhelmed with all these new topics at first but you will soon get used to them. and enjoy them. Your tutor will be there at the first day to answer all your worries and questions and even throughout the whole of the year!

One of the reasons as to why I was nervous before my first day, was getting lost or loosing my timetable, which I was worried was going to get me in trouble (which I really didn't want) But what I didn't know was that the teachers/ staff let you off for a few weeks so that you can get fettled in and get used to the rules and dynamics of the school! So don't be scared if you make a few mistakes, or bring the wrong books etc!

We're so excited to see you in September and really hope you'll enjoy it as much as I do!

From Hannah